
In order for children/youth to participate, we ask you to please complete this 
informational form (also available at drop-off): bit.ly/faithformation2324 
For more information &/or to receive our family e-newsletter, contact Director of Faith 
Formation, Hilah Clarke, hclarke@firstchurchburlington.org

Please, visit the Faith Formation Kiosk in the Midway Art Gallery after 9:45am to sign 
in participating children/youth. “Fidget/Activity Bags” are available in the Sanctuary 
for children staying in worship.

Nursery and Pre-School: Childcare is available for birth to pre-school children each 
Sunday morning during the 10am worship. Volunteers will introduce Bible stories, 
color, play, build, and make First Church a fun, safe place to be! We ask that an adult 
pick up children as soon as possible following worship.

Grades K-5 Kidz Lab (formerly known as Church School): Elementary children start in 
worship in the Sanctuary (at 10am) with families and then meet upstairs in the second 
floor classroom following the Word of God for (Sm)All Ages.  FCCB Faith Formation 
staff Grace Raines and Hilah Clarke lead our Kidz Lab for all elementary school age 
children.  On the first Sunday monthly, Kidz Lab will start (at 10am) in the upstairs 
classroom and children will join their families for communion later in worship.

Grades 6-12 Youth Time! All Middle and High School youth are invited to meet Youth 
Ministry Leader Will Gunger before worship (in the Midway at First Church) at 9:45am  
to sit together in worship and are invited to stay for some discussion after the 
service.   For details and to receive youth program e-updates contact Will Gunger at: 
youthministry@firstchurchburlington.org

Youth Music Ensemble for youth in 6th-12th grade will resume later this fall.
Email Ava Bilton at abilton@firstchurchburlington.org if you are interested in learning 
more. All are invited!

Cherub Choir for children in Pre-K-5th grade will resume later this fall. Email Laura 
Elder-Connors at lelderconnors@firstchurchburlington.org if you are interested in 
learning more. All are invited!

On Sunday morning:

Music Opportunities:
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Youth Group is every Wednesday 6pm to 8pm Youth in middle and high school, jointly 
with College Street Congregational Church - at College Street Church - gather weekly 
for fun, food, and faith... dinner, discussion and games! Contact Will Gunger, Youth 
Ministry Leader at youthministry@firstchurchburlington.org for information on the 
program and for details about special events, retreats, service trips, etc. 

Our Confirmation program runs yearly, or every-other year, and is open to all youth in 
grades 8 and above. Like our youth program, it is joint with College Street 
Congregational Church. Under the leadership of Revs. Ken White and Elissa Johnk, 
confirmands meet weekly with mentors to explore the Bible, their faith, and 
themselves.

Wednesday evening Youth Group:

Confirmation:
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